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Last Day To Sign Up For Cell No Call List
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Staff Writer for The ShowMe Times

Today is the final day for getting signed up for the cellular phone
"No Call List".  Missouri Attorney General, Chris Kostner has made this a very simple
process online.  You can visit his website or use the links below to get to the information
to register your cell numbers. 

Register Today
for the No Call List

There are currently over 1.8 million Missouri phone lines registered on the No Call list.

The No Call law allows Missourians to reduce unwanted telemarketing calls made to their
homes by signing up for the No Call list, which is managed by the Attorney General's
Office. There is no cost to get on the list.

Signing up is simple and can be accomplished by one of the following methods:

Online Registration
Call 866-No Call 1 (866-662-2551)
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To find out if your residential phone has been registered to the Missouri No Call List, visit
our online registration lookup.

If you have a question that is not answered on our No Call FAQs page or within the
online No Call Quiz, please e-mail the No Call Unit or call toll-free 866-buzzoff (866-
289-9633).

Complaints against telemarketers
Telemarketers are prohibited from calling homes on the list, with some exceptions written
into the law. Consumers who believe a telemarketer has violated the law can file a
complaint in one of three different ways:

Complete an online form

Download and print the complaint form in pdf format 
Get Acrobat Reader

View and print the complaint form in html format

Decrease telemarketing calls by taking our online No Call Quiz and learning more about
telemarketing. Also when telemarketers call, ask them to put you on their no-call lists.

Telemarketers
Telemarketers that violate Missouri's No Call law by calling Missourians that have
registered their home phone numbers to the No Call list are in jeopardy of facing a legal
action initiated by the Attorney General.

To date the Attorney General's Office has obtained court orders requiring telemarketers
that violated the No Call law to pay $3,793,000 to the State.

To comply with the law, telemarketers will need to apply to receive the No Call list. For
more information, telemarketers should review the frequently asked questions on this
subject.
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